Blanchard Lodge No. 395,

Ancient Free and Accepted Masons

Chartered February 11th, 1910

The Blanchard Masonic Lodge No. 395 was the first Masonic Lodge in Oklahoma chartered after the consolidation of the two Territorial Masonic Grand Lodges in 1909.  Although our Charter was granted in 1910, we have been in continuous operation since 1909.
For over a hundred years, the Blanchard Masonic Lodge has had a great working relationship with our Schools, Churches, and the Community in helping to make the world around us a ‘Better Place’.
When people ask what we do, we like to say that ‘We love to raise money and give it away!’
In the last 3 years we have raised $57,000 and last year alone, over $20,000 was raised through our famous Fundraising Breakfasts with the Blanchard, Dibble, and Bridge Creek Schools to help them with their extra-curricular activities, the Teacher / Student of the Day, Essay Contests and many other local youth organizations.

Our Annual Fireworks Stands and Motorcycle Charity Ride help to fund our Educational Scholarships which provide much needed assistance to the youth in the community who are continuing on to higher education.

We have worked in partnership with Prevent Blindness Oklahoma in providing free eye-screening and referrals for our elementary school children since 1985.

Each year we adopt a family at Christmas Time and help with much needed essentials, as well as some toys for the kids.

And of course, the Free Halloween candy & Shriner Clowns every October!

But, there is so much more that we do:  we strive to assist those around us who have a need, and they have nowhere else to go.  Whether it be putting a new roof on a Service Man’s family home, where the father was about to be deployed to Iraq, assisting an elderly resident to fill her propane tank during the winter months,  or another elderly resident, we installed a ‘Wheelchair Accessible’ bathroom, and it goes on.
A lot of what we do does not make the Newspaper; it is not about the publicity, but rather a sense of Community.

For more information, contact Jerry Daniel (405) 213-7435, or Paul Gilliam (405) 387-3912.
